


 

 

 

How does the Academy deal 

with this? 

The Academy will deal with incidents of 

bullying incredibly seriously. We 

understand that students aren’t always 

aware of what impact their actions are 

having on others but should be tackled 

none the less. Any accusations of 

bullying is recorded and all students 

involved spoken to as well as parents. 

Depending on the nature of the bullying 

a range of consequences may be 

considered. 

If the bullying continues at this point – 

this becomes serious bullying, as the 

actions are continuing despite the fact 

that the students know the impact they 

are having. This now becomes a serious 

consequence in the academy which may 

result in permanent exclusion or/and 

police involvement. 

Who to speak to about this? 

All staff in the academy are available for parents or 

students but the following members of staff need to 

be made aware by students, staff or parents/carers of 

any incidents: 

Year 7 – Mrs Wilson (Head of Year), Mr R Hughes 

(Achievement Leader) and Mr White (Assistant 

Principal for Key Stage 3) 

Year 8 – Miss Keenan (Head of Year), Mr R Hughes 

(Achievement Leader) and Mr White (Assistant 

Principal for Key Stage 3) 

Year 9 – Mr Friar (Head of Year), Mr K Silcock 

(Achievement Leader) and Miss Seddon (Assistant 

Principal for Years 9 and 10) 

Year 10 – Miss Tickle or Mrs Potter (Head of Year),         

Mr K Silcock (Achievement Leader) and Miss Seddon 

(Assistant Principal for Years 9 and 10) 

Year 11 – Mr D Hughes (Head of Year), Mr A Cawley 

(Achievement Leader) and Mr Harker (Senior Assistant 

Principal for Year 11) 

Mrs R Caldcleugh (Designated Safeguarding Lead) 

and Mr P Willerton (Senior Vice Principal) will be 

made aware of any incidents to track the impact of 

any actions taken. 

All staff at the academy will deal with bullying issues 

but if anyone within The Sutton Academy community 

(students, staff, parents/carers) does not feel they are 

being listened to or the issues are being addressed, 

please contact Mr P Willerton or Mrs Sherman 

directly. 

 

How to report bullying? 

Bullying can be reported to any member 

of staff. Students can also approach our 

Anti Bullying Ambassadors at any point, 

there are 3 in each year group, managed 

by the Year 11 peer mentors. 

Information can then be passed to the 

appropriate staff member. There is also 

a Report Bullying email link on our 

webpage for pupils or parents to contact 

the academy directly. Emails are 

automatically sent to the Senior Vice 

Principal Mr P Willerton. This link is 

located under the student tab. 

 

The Sutton Academy definition of bullying: 

Any action which makes someone feel unhappy. This may not always be deliberate. These 

actions may be verbal, psychological or physical. 

 


